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23 April 2024  
 
 
Ms Stephanie Jolly 
Executive General Manager, Consumers, Policy and Markets  
Australian Energy Regulator  
GPO Box 3131  
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
 
 
By email only to:  VCR2024@aer.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Jolly 
 
Re: Values of Customer Reliability Methodology – Draft Determination – March 2024  
 
TasNetworks welcomes the opportunity to make a submission to the Australian Energy 
Regulator (AER) consultation on the Values of Customer Reliability (VCR) Methodology, Draft 
Determination, March 2024. 
 
As both the Transmission Network Service Provider and Distribution Network Service 
Provider in Tasmania, TasNetworks uses VCR in making network planning and expenditure 
decisions. We consider that a robust methodology is essential to ensure that VCR are an 
accurate representation of the value that customers place on a reliable electricity supply. 
This review is particularly pertinent. The VCR determined as part of this review will be used to 
facilitate prudent and efficient investment during a period of unprecedented level of network 
investment as the National Electricity Market transitions to net-zero.  
 
TasNetworks supports Energy Networks Australia’s submission and makes the following 
additional comments. 
 
In the 2019 VCR Review, Tasmania was part of Climate Zone 7 – Cool temperature segment 
for residential customers. Responses for this segment were split into inner and outer regional 
segments. Analysis found statistically significant differences between responses between the 
outer and inner regional segments but, these were ultimately merged to produce a single 
VCR as the sample size from the outer regional segment was too small. We would 
encourage the AER to try to increase sampling from the outer regional segment of Tasmania 
to explore whether these statistically differences in responses persist with a larger sample 
size.    
 
Table 1.2 in the 2019 VCR Review Final Report on VCR Values, December 2019, shows the 
residential VCR for Tasmania decreased from 30.78 to 16.96 between the 2014 and 2019 






